
 

1st June 2016 
Musselburgh Riding of the Marches 2016 

Notification of Intention to Ride and Disclaimer 

I intend to take part in the Riding of the Marches (“the Event”) on Thursday 28th July 
2016. 

I declare that I/my child/children am/is/are medically fit to take part in this Event and 
understand that I/they enter at my/their own risk although Musselburgh Riding of the 
Marches (2016) Ltd (“the Organisers”), have taken reasonable steps to promote the safety 
of participants. 

I shall comply with all instructions given by the Organisers and Event marshals. 

I acknowledge the official disclaimer below.  I also confirm that I have or my hirer has 
public liability insurance in respect of the Event. 

Full name:  
Address: 

Post Code: 
Telephone number: 
Email address: 

Signature: 

Official Disclaimer 

Whist every care has been taken by the Organisers and relevant landowners in facilitating 
this Event, the Organisers and landowners will not be held responsible for any injury to 
any horse, pony, owner, rider, spectator or any other person taking part in any way 
whatsoever in the Event not liable for any damage resulting from any acts or omissions of 
any participants or spectators.  It is the responsibility of those taking part, or their legal 
guardians in the case of minors, to ensure that participants have appropriate and adequate 
insurance cover for personal injury and third party liability.  Riders are not insured for 
personal accident or injury under the Organiser’s insurance.  All reasonable steps must be 
taken to ensure safe participation in the Event.  In particular, you are advised to ensure 
that you are a competent rider and your horse is suitable for the purpose of the Event.  
Riders must wear appropriate clothing and protective headgear.


